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Cancel lation of the Regular Meeting
We regret to announce that the Regular Meeting planned
for Wednesday, March 3 has been cancelled due to the fact
that the number of COVID-19 patients remains high in
Hiroshima.
We kindly ask for your understanding on this matter and
look forward to seeing you at one of our events in the near
future.

[BRIWEDEE]
IR H g/ (Y JbEr, RH)
T 730-8701 JA i H X /NI 4-33
HREEE DR s A AT N
TEL: 082-544-2849 FAX: 082-504-7006




